
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

Fri 11/10 – P&C 
meeting, 3:15pm 
Tues 15/10 – school 
photo day 
Swimming lessons 
(whole school) start 
Friday 25 October. 
Details will be sent 
home to parents 
soon. 
30/10-01/11 – Yrs 
5/6 Camp at 
Chaverim. 

 

Mr David Routh 

PRINCIPAL 

Alloway State School 
4334 Goodwood Road 

BUNDABERG QLD 
4670 

 
Tel: (07) 4159 7352 

 

Email: 
admin@allowayss.eq.edu.au 

 

Web: 
www.allowayss.eq.edu.au 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Principal’s message …… 
Welcome back to school for Term 4!  This will be an extremely busy term with lots 
happening at school for us all.  
 
❖ DENTAL VAN – leaving Alloway soon! 

A message from our friendly Oral Health Therapist …… 
 

“Last call for dental forms! The School dental service is currently at Alloway 

School, however will only be here for a very short time. All children are eligible 

for a free dental examination and treatment. Please collect a form from the office 

or call 43038059 to make an appointment.” 

 
❖ P&C MEETING – this Friday 

The next P&C Meeting will be held at school this Friday 11 October, starting at 
3:15pm.  Please come along and join us for a friendly, short and informative meeting. 

 
❖ SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

Our school photo day is next Tuesday 15 October 2024.  Envelopes for ordering 
were sent home with students last term, including ordering information.  If you 
have any questions, please contact MSP Photography directly.  

 
❖ SWIMMING PROGRAM (WHOLE SCHOOL) 

Water safety lessons for all students will commence in Week 4, Friday 25 October.  
Detailed information and consent forms will be sent home to parents soon. 
 

❖ PREP ORIENTATION SESSION (2) – TUESDAY 22 OCTOBER 
 

 
 

❖ 2025 PREP YEAR ENROLMENTS 
Enrolments for the 2025 Prep Year students are now being processed. 
 

If your child was born between 01 July 2019 and 30 June 2020 and you wish to 
enrol for 2025, please submit the enrolment forms to the school office as soon as 
possible.  This will greatly assist with planning before the commencement of the 
new school year.  Remember …. your child’s birth certificate must be sighted by 
a member of school staff.  Orientation sessions have commenced. 
 

❖ HEAD LICE – please check! 
Please be aware that head lice has been detected at our school.  Please check your 
children’s hair on a regular basis.  Your co-operation in controlling head lice in our 
school is much appreciated. 
 
The only way we can break the head lice cycle is if everyone is doing the right 
thing!  Thank you.

 
  

09 October 2024 
Week 2 

  

 

 
 

 

https://education.qld.gov.au/about/Documents/2025-school-calendar.pdf 
2025 School Calendar, available for download. 

mailto:admin@allowayss.eq.edu.au
https://education.qld.gov.au/about/Documents/2025-school-calendar.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 



 
  

 

 



 

 

 


